
 
 

           
 
 
 
 
Dear Distributor,  
 
Colortrac ceased volume manufacture and sales of Colortrac Series Gx scanner models in 
February 2009 and therefore this scanner range will be end-of-life (no longer supported) 
after 31st Jan 2014. 
 
This letter provides advance notice of this change in status and should you wish to purchase 
spare parts for this scanner model range we advise that you do so as soon as possible.  
 
Orders for Colortrac Gx spare parts will not be accepted by Colortrac after 31st Jan 2014 
(date now expired)  
 
Should we receive requests for support from the field for these products after the above 
date, your Colortrac sales manager will contact you to discuss what other options might be 
available to provide a solution. 
  
Thank you and best regards.  
 

Colortrac Support   


